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This half term our learning challenge question will be “Who can help me?”  
During this topic, the children will be learning about how the police, fire brigade, dentist and our special 
mummy’s can help us. 
In R.E. the children will be learning about the Easter story and why it is a special story for Christians. 

Literacy 
 

In Phonics, the children will be starting to learn the 
letters of the alphabet and their sounds. 

The children are continuing to listen to the sounds 
in words and are learning to push the sounds 
together to make words. 

The children are beginning to practise writing their 
names. Please help your child write their name! If 
they can already write their first name then start to 
practise writing their surname 

Maths 
 

In maths, the children are beginning to match 
quantities and recognise quantities without 
counting. This is called subitising. 

Spare Clothes 

Please make sure that your child 
has plenty of spare clothes in their 

bag. 

If you have any nursery clothes at 
home please return them this week.  

Unfortunately, we do not have many 
spare pants or socks left. 

 

Reading 
All children now have a reading book. Please read 
with your child at home and encourage them to talk 
in sentences about their story. 

We shall continue with our library sessions every 
Friday.  

 
Please read every night with your child at home 

and sign their diary. 

Reminders:  
Please make sure that your child’s name is in all of their clothes. We have lots of jumpers left at nursery 
with no names written on the label. If your child is missing their jumper or cardigan please check if it’s at 
nursery. 
If somebody else is collecting your child from nursery please let the nursery staff know in the morning. 


